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Bromley and
Neuwied News

A welcome of horns, an

autumn wine festival
and a visit to the home
of a great statesman

IT WAS a wonderful biennial visit in September to our twin town Neuwied. Our
hosts the Freundeskreis Neuwied-Bromley laid on what was possibly the most
varied trip we have had over our 29 years of partnership.

It took in a visit to the Rémerwelt (a reconstruction of a Roman fort on the border
of the Roman Empire), a trip up the Dragon Mountain (Drachenfels), a moving
visit to the home of Germany’s first post-war Chancellor, Konrad Adenauer, and the
autumn wine festival at Leutesdorf by the Rhine, one of the towns in the Neuwied
District Council area.

In this newsletter, two of our members who made the trip cast a fond eye over a
visit that packed in so much over a long weekend. Above, a welcome of horns for the
Bromley party, and the Queen of the Wine Festival.

COME TO OUR ANNUAL QUIZ ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19, AT
ST. GEORGE’S HALL, BICKLEY, GATHERING AT 7PM

OUR GERMAN
FRIENDSHIP
WILL STAY
STRONG

WHILE IN Neuwied
our two twinning bodies
naturally talked about
the Brexit vote.

The BTTA has always
been politically neutral
and has been supported
by people of al[P shades
of opinion across the
borough of Bromley.

We agreed with our
Freundeskreis partners
that we would keep
our friendship going
as strongly as before
over our 29 years of
partnership.




